

Dear Mrs. Kitz

My name is Shelley Kornelsen and I am on the board of directors for Bellevue Lodge. Bellevue Lodge is a non-profit children's camp and retreat center located on Lake Bellevue. I understand that the county will usually deliver one 10 yard load of gravel at no cost to organizations like ours and was wondering if the county could bring us the load for some of our roads at the camp? This would be greatly appreciated and help us continue to offer our services to county residents! You can call me at 780-645-5400 or email me at <a href="mailto:shellandkeith@hotmail.com">shellandkeith@hotmail.com</a> if you have any questions.

Thank you

Shelley Kornelsen